

Actions and matters arising from last meeting

27th November 2017

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
Carried over			
7	Rainbow lanyards – LD to update at next Exec/ Facebook group	MG/VP's	
3.1	Family Day – ET to clarify DBS checks	ET	
	Money money money: JK & MR to announce win	MR/JK	
	Communication – Student Radio: To find out if students can promote SU events on radio	JK	
	Exec papers: KK To update papers	KK	
	Exec papers: ET To update papers	ET	
	Exec papers: LD To update papers	LD	
5.1	Against cuts to education: KK to meet RW in new year	KK	
5.2	Against NHS cuts: ET to meet RW in new year	ET	
5.3	Gender Neutral Toilets: LD to push estates in the new year	LD	
5.6	Liberating the curriculum: JM to organise meetings for all VPs in Jan	VP	
5.7	Save Our Space: JS to discuss with Jo Harbrow regarding opening times.	JS	
5.9	Teaching Excellence Framework: JM to arrange meeting with John Hogan	KK	
5.10	Up Your Grants: LD to meet Finance Manager in early 2018	JS	
	Wheels in Motion: KK to gather feedback from Chelmsford and Peterborough	KK	
	Halal food and Prayer room: JK to discuss with Chaplin regarding feedback from students	JK	
6	Free Parking: KK To discuss with Georgia Hingston to add article in to website	KK	
	Lab Coats: LD to update if necessary	LD	
	Budgets – JS to send email to all Committee members to approve budgets	JS	